
Westwood Baseball Booster Club Meeting  
11/09/15 

Westwood War Room 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting brought to order by Mike Carroll, Booster Club President.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Golf Tournament preliminary numbers were announced with approximately $13,580 
in profits.  $4500 was raised via auction items. 
 
Current account balance is $15,992.54 with $21,000 transferred to savings account 
to be used towards batting cages. 
 
 

Volunteers 
  

Kickoff meeting will be held 2/3/2016.   Merchandise, volunteer opportunities, 
membership ect… will be available.    More details will follow. 
 
Cindy Harrington will help with Sponsorships and Christina Carrier will help with 
Merchandise.  David Carrier will head up Projects.  First project is seating for home 
dugout.    
 
Need a pre-season tournament coordinator  
 Longball competition chair 
 Social Media chair 
 Webmaster 
  
 
Website list open volunteer positions. 
 

 
Events 

Monica vonWaaden will be the Events Chair.  First event will be Mom’s clinic for 
freshman moms to be held on 1/13/16. 

 
Fundraisers   

Shopping Day at the Royal Monkey on 12/3/15.  A percentage of sales will go to the 
Booster Club.  Sign up for the Westwood Booster Club at Amazon Smile.  

  
 
Field updates 



Construction on the visitor dugouts and shed should start soon.  Hopefully it will be 
complete by the end of the year. 
 

Sponsorships 
Scoreboard sign is available, as well as a few other sign opportunities.  The goal is the 
have sponsorships fund operating expenses.  Pass possible sponsors to Kim Clements 
and she will follow up. 
 

 
Miscellaneous items 

There were some outstanding balances for player concession stand purchases.  
Emails will go out with details.    

 
Coach Carter   

Phase 3 starts next week.  Defensive and offensive workouts.  Pitchers throw bullpen. 
Scrimmage 2 times a week.  Field will be open until 5:30 everyday. 
 
Portal will be open soon for workout gear.   
 
After Thanksgiving there will be player meetings.   
 
Warrior Day will be 1/23/2016.  There will be several projects to be completed. 


